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THE KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION WARNS THE 
PUBLIC OF A SCAM ON THE AWARD OF PPE's 
 
It has come to the notice of the KZN Department of Education's Supply Chain 
Management, that, a scam is doing its rounds.  
 
Members of the public are receiving calls confirming  their business bank account 
numbers and their addresses, etc.  
 
The caller is telling the people that the award for PPE's is about to be finalized. 
He then assures them of a tender award on condition that they make payment to 
him. Seemingly, he starts from R50 000 and keeps going down to R2 000.  
 
The KZN Department of Education warns the public of this fraudulent scam and 
not to entertain such a call and make payment. 
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